
 

March 14, 2002 

President George Bush 
The White House 
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue NW 
Washington  DC   20500 

Dear Mr. President: 

 Unlike the terrorist student visas arriving six months after their deaths, out 
of courtesy and respect, I thought you would want to know about this matter before 
you read it in your morning newspaper. 

 Enclosed is a self-explanatory letter I wrote on January 27, 2002, to 
Attorney General John Ashcroft, Governor Tom Ridge, Director, Office of 
Homeland Security, FBI Director Robert Mueller, DOJ Inspector General Glen A. 
Fine and INS Commissioner James Ziglar. 

 As you will see, I have gone through all of the appropriate channels for 
years only to conclude there are on going criminal conspiracies to cover up.  I 
have not received any response from anyone.  Although there are at least five 
outside informants, and incriminating evidence exists in the form of bank and 
phone records, case files, etc., these criminal conspiracies, spanning some eight 
years, involving many illegal Muslims and other nationals, with probable 
connections to terrorist sleeper cells, continue unabated. 

Respectfully, I remain a great admirer, a fellow American, and your Public Servant, 

Mary Schneider 
INS District Adjudications Officer 
Orlando, Florida 

USPS overnight 

cc: Donald Appignani, Esq. 
Attorney at Law 
10489 N.W. 10th Court 
Coral Springs   FL   33071 

MS Mary Schneider
**** ***** **** ******, Orlando, FL  32*** 

Home/Voice Mail: (407) ***-**** 
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